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March 20, 2000

TO: Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering Technology Laboratory

FROM: Jeffrey L. Zwiebel
Systems Development Staff Engineer
Wireless Access

SUBJECT: Emission Designator Change for FCC ID JF69928RT

Please make the following changes to Item 12 on Form 731 for FCC ID JF69928RT
(Confirmation number EA96538).

In a letter dated March 17, 2000 the emission designator was incorrectly changed to 6M00D7W.
The correct designator should be 5M96D7W.


